
 

 

Welcome to Year 5! 
A warm welcome to Year 5 from Miss Willis and Miss Barnes!  

Key dates: 
04.09.2024 Term begins 
08.09.2024 Education Sunday – 
12pm mass at school 
13.09.2024 Mass at St Mary’s 
Church 
18.10.2024 Term ends 

To kickstart the year, our Geography 
topic will be Investigating our World. 

We will be learning how to use 
Ordnance Survey maps as well as 

learning how to use six figure grid 
references. We will also look at relative 
distances, different climate zones and 
contours. Finally, we will learn how to 

do some orienteering. 

 

PE is every Wednesday. 

Homework is due in on a Friday – Spellings and 
Times Tables. 

In RE, our topic is ‘Ourselves’. We will 
learn about how we are made in the 

likeness of God. It will also remind us of 
God’s love for us and that we need to 
love and forgive others as Jesus loves 

and forgives us. 

  

In Science, our focus strand is Physics. We 
will be learning all about the Earth and 

Space. We will learn about the Solar System 
and the Moon. We will also learn about a 

scientist who had a significant influence on 
this area of Science, Katherine Johnson. 

 

In preparation for our History topic 
next half term, we will be reading Oh 
Maya Gods by Maz Evans as our class 

story this term. 

In Maths, we will focus on number and place 
value. We will learn numbers up to 1,000,000 

and Roman Numeral to 1000. We will then 
focus on Addition and Subtraction where 

we will implement our new knowledge in 
calculations using numbers to 1,000,000. 

Please encourage your child to read for at least 10 minutes every day. Spellings and 
homework are sent home every Monday. TT Rockstars log in’s are inside reading diaries 

and homework books. Accessing this regularly will greatly help them in maths. 

 


